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May 2022- "Dancing With the Stars"

Wow, it has been an eventful past couple of months. For starters we had our very first annual dance
recital on May 22, 2022 at Forest Heights Stem Academy. I would like to say that it was one of the best

days in my life. The moment was so surreal, and I will cherish it forever. It was awesome seeing the
love and support from the audience of friends and family. The girls worked so hard, and it truly paid

off during the show. I am so proud of each and every single one of the girls and I am so excited to start
another year with them. 

We would also like to thank the parents for volunteering and helping with set up, break down and
clean up, and our first Silent Auction.  We were so happy to be able to recognize our two parent

volunteers of the year Mrs. Rhonda Fontenette and Mrs. Khalea Boyland who we truly appreciate for
always going the extra mile. We could not have done anything without the help of everyone and we

truly appreciate you all. We wouldn't have had make up on everyone's faces without the help of Mrs.
Diamond Hawkins. Thank you so much for your help and professionalism in this area.  I owe another
thank you to those who bought tickets and came out to support their student. Nothing is better than
seeing the support of your family in the audience and the girls were even more excited because of it. 

 Our donor of the year goes to Mr. Miles, which was truly an honor to give, and we are grateful for
everything you have done. With all of that being said we had a wonderful first annual showcase and
I'm excited to see what the next years will bring.  We would also like to give a special THANK YOU to

Forest Heights Stem Academy for their hospitality with using their facility. Thank you, Mrs. Amy and
Coach Randle!!

This May, we were so excited to host a Tik Tok Camp for the Little Rock Reader's Club.  We truly
thank them for the invitation and hope to work with them again.

June 2022- July 2022 Back to the Basics
This summer, we wanted to focus on getting back to the basics with technique and endurance.  the

girls have done an awesome job with learning new techniques that will enhance their dance routines
form beginning to end.  We also were able to welcome a couple new dancers into our program for

Season 2.  We look forward to continuously growing our program.
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Block Party 
 Performance @
Hamilton Farm:
August 7, 2022
@ 3p.m.
Back to School
Colour Party:
August 26, 2022 
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STUDENTS OF THE
MONTH!!                                                                      
The student of the month for May is Kadence Smith. Kadence is
a wonderful student to have in class. Every time she comes to
class, she is ready to learn. She is always trying, and I truly
appreciate her. Thank you, Kadence, and continue to be great!
The student of the month for June is Ayden Jones. Ayden Is
always excited to come to class. She has wonderful energy
throughout the whole class and tries her best. Her flexibility is
unmatched and I'm excited to see her continue to grow. Thank
you, Ayden, and continue to be great!
The student of the month for July is Mikayla Baker. Mikayla is
such a joy to teach. She is always trying and does what she can.
I love her positive energy and cute little laugh. Thank you,
Mikayla, and continue to be great!

           HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!                                                                    

TaMiya's Studio of Dance, LLC
3411 Main Street

Suite 5
Bryant, Arkansas 72022

501.214.8600
info@tamiyasstuidoofdance.com
www.tamiyasstudioofdance.com

MYKAH FRIENDLY
JULY 16TH

                                                                             

KYLIE FONTONETTE
JULY 19TH

                                                                             

JASLYNN BOYLAND
JULY 23RD

                                                                             

MRS. NIKKI
JULY 24TH
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Double Good
Fundraiser:
September 9-12,
2022
Bring A Friend To
Class Week:
September 26-29,
2022
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3 Year Anniversary
Party Venue
Rental: October 1,
2022 
Non-Profit Collins
Project Venue
Rental: October 8,
2022
Dance Recital
Deposit Fee
($75.00): October
14, 2022
Halloween Dance
Party: October 29,
2022


